
NOTICE 

This is to the concern of all those students who are good in singing (traditional) 
and dancing (traditional) that auditions will held on 23rd June and 2Jth June 2023 
respectively at "Rabindra Kakhya" from 11 a.m. onwards. Interested students are 
directed to be present on these days positively. 
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